
September 28, 1982 

 A special meeting of the Mt. Joy Township Supervisors was held on Tuesday, 

September 28, 1982 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home 

Road.  All members were present.   

 The purpose of this meeting was to open bids for a 15’ Flail Type Boom Mower.  

There was only one (1) bid and that was from D.W. Miller.  The cost of this mower from 

Miller is $12,000.00 installed.  Supervisors discussed this and decided by motion of Glenn 

Snyder, 2
nd

 by Jim Neth, to accept this bid from Miller.  This motion was carried.  There is 

a one (1) year warranty on the entire piece of equipment.  The price also includes an extra 

set of knives, bolts and belts.   

 Clapsaddle Road - Bid from C.E. Williams to blast and widen road.  REA will 

move pole at no charge.  Supervisors to visit residents along Clapsaddle Road and explain 

to them how they are going to widen the road.  They will do this on Thursday September 

30, 1982 at 6:00 p.m. 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


